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Andreas Mosby Named to Leadership Columbia Class of 2024

News

8.24.23


Fisher Phillips, one of the country’s preeminent labor and employment law firms representing

employers, is pleased to announce that Andreas Mosby, associate in the firm’s Columbia office, has

been named to the Leadership Columbia Class of 2024.

Leadership Columbia is an educational program offered through the Columbia Chamber of

Commerce that provides emerging and existing leaders in the Midlands area with an opportunity to

enhance their civic knowledge and network. Andreas was one of 63 leaders selected for the

Leadership Columbia Class of 2024.

In a press release issued by the Columbia Chamber, Maggie Dittmar, M. B. Kahn Construction Co.,

Inc., and the Leadership Columbia Advisory Board (LCAB) chair said, "The individuals in this class

have demonstrated their commitment to creating positive change by being bold community leaders

and we are honored to have them join our Leadership Columbia network."

At Fisher Phillips, Andreas advises and represents employers in South Carolina and across the

Southeast in a wide range of industries with respect to various employment law matters, including

those involving discrimination, harassment, wrongful termination, labor relations, litigation, pay

equity, and wage and hour violations. He routinely advises and counsels employers regarding daily

workplace issues, employee handbooks, and workplace policies.

To read the full press release, visit the Columbia Chamber.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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